
Centennial High School’s Athletic Department Presents  

It’s Annual Athletic Orientation Program 

Tuesday, August 20th, 6:00PM 

 In the CHS Auditorium 

 
The Centennial High School Athletic Department will conduct its Fall Athletic 

Orientation Program for Parents, Students Athletes and  

Fall Coaching Staff on Tuesday, August 20th 

6:00PM in the CHS Auditorium.  

 

The Fall Coaching Staff will hold their Parent and Student Athlete break-out 

session immediately following the program, to discuss their expectations and 

team specific policies and procedures. 

 

WHO – ALL Parents/Guardians of Student Athletes 

participating in a Fall Sport, are urged to attend.   

 

WHAT – COMAR, HCPSS Policies & Procedures, 

Sportsmanship & Conduct Expectations of Student Athletes 

& Spectators 

 

WHEN – Tuesday evening, August 20th, 6:00PM in the CHS 

Auditorium (Coach Break-out sessions to follow) 

 

WHERE – CHS Auditorium 

 


